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LEARNING: THE LINK TO THE FUTURE  KO TE AKORANGA KO TE HONO KI ANAMATA 

 

Term 3 - Week 2 

 

JULY 

 

 Tuesday 

30th Whole 

school 

cross 

country 

 Wednesday 

31st Parent 

Teacher 

Confrences 

from 1pm 

 Monday 

Pform & 

Musiqhub 

Classes 

 Tuesday & 

Wednesday 

R&R Music 

lessons  

 Wednesday 

& Thursday 

afternoons 

Netball 

 Thursday 

afternoons 

Hockey & 

year 5&6 

ballroom 

dancing. 

 

AUGUST 

 Friday 30th 

Daffodil Day  

 

Orewa North Primary School  

Newsletter 

Count your Rainbows not your thunder storms. 

Arohanui.. 

Katherine Pascoe -  Principal 

Kia ora koutou, 

Welcome to our new students Spencer, 
Indie and our International Students 
that started today. 

Our Orewa North students are enjoying 
learning together with our International 
Students. We have so much to share 
and learn together. 

School Cross Country 

All parents are invited to attend the 
school Cross Country day on Tuesday 
the 30th July. This is held on our back 
fields so a relatively easy course. 

The run times are listed below. 

10.00 to 11.00       Yr 1 and 2 

11.20 to 12.30       Yr 3 and 4 

12.30 to 1.15         Lunchtime 

1.15 to 2.45           Yr 5 and 6 

We suggest children bring a change of 
clothes for after the run. 

If the weather is unsuitable we will 
notify you via the school app.  

The saving day for the Cross Country 
is Tuesday the 6th of August. 

Conferences Wednesday 

Reminder we have Conferences on 

Wednesday. 

A reminder to pick up your children at 

12pm, if you are unable to, an 

alternative programme will be run in the 

school hall from 1pm - 2.45pm. 

International students  

Our international students in years 3, 5, 

4 and 6 made cell phones holders in our 

woodwork room today with Mr Barclay. 

Last week Mrs Morgan made Poi’s with 

some of our younger students. 

Mary  (area 6) 
competed at the 
New Zealand 
Highland Dancing 
Championships in 
Blenheim in the 
school holidays. She 
won the most points 
in the 6 years and 
under age group and 
was titled NZ 
Champion for the 
events. Dances 
included the 
highland 
fling,  sword dance 
and Irish jig. Mary says she loved the experience. 
She puts in many hours of practice for her 
dancing. Any children wanting to learn highland 
dancing can contact Mary's mum Fiona at 
Hibiscus Highland Dance on Facebook.   
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  Today is the day to learn something new. 

Notices 

Conferences  -  Online Booking 

The Term 3 conferences will be held this 

term on Wednesday 31st July between 

1pm-6pm.  

The conferences will run for 10 minutes 

per child and this conference will involve a 

three-way discussion with the teacher, the 

parents and the child. 

If you are able to collect your child at 

12pm on Wednesday this will enable 

teachers to have lunch and get 

classrooms organised. An alternative 

programme will be run in the hall if you are 

unable to collect your child. 

Online Booking Instructions: 

To book a Parent/Teacher conference go 

online to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 

enter the code 2umxn and press Go. 

Follow instructions to book a time. 

Interviews are for 10 minutes. Bookings 

will close at 4pm  Monday 29th July, no 

further bookings will be taken after this. If 

you have more than one child, please try 

to leave a gap between interviews to allow 

time to get from one to the other so that 

you have your full ten minutes with the 

teacher. Interview times have to be strictly 

adhered to, to avoid people missing time 

slots for other interviews. If you are not 

able to make the booking online yourself, 

please phone or call into the office and we 

can do this for you. Booking will close 4pm 

Monday 29th July. 

 

 

Buttons Needed!!! 

Area 1 are  doing a project this term and are in 

need of buttons 

If you are able to donate any buttons please drop 

into the office. 

 

 

 

Updated school documents for term 3,  Performance 
Management and Health Safety and Welfare . 

 We invite you to visit the site at http:// 
orewanorth.schooldocs.co.nz/  

Our username is orewanorth and password 4849 .  

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Ryley, Olivia, Dakota and Abigail of 
The Dance Floor.  The girls recently sat their BTDA 
Dance Exams and gained the Top Mark of 
Honours.  Ryley passed her Primary Jazz and her 
Preparatory Lyrical (Ryley also received a Star Award for 
her Lyrical), Olivia passed her Primary Jazz, Dakota 
passed her Gold Rose Jazz Award, and Abigail passed 
her Silver Rose Lyrical Award (and was also awarded a 
Star Award).  Well done girls, great results" 

Sharks Touch  

Sharks touch will run from Wednesday 16th October and finishing Decem-

ber 4th with a rain save day 12th December. Notices will be given out this 

week, and be available from the school office. If you would like your child 

to participate please fill in the form and return to the office. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


Starts in week 2. It's not too late to register! 

Run during the school term, this programme takes place 

on the school fields, making it easy for kids and parents, 

as kids don’t have to travel.  

Lunch Clubs or After School Clubs for kids in Years 1 to 

6. In these programmes, the kids get to work on their 

coordination and learn football skills by doing fun activi-

ties, playing games and football matches. https://

www.hbcafc.org.nz/football-fundamentals  to see when we 

are at your school and to register. Sessions start in week 

2 so don't delay! 

http://issue1906a.totstoteens.co.nz/ 

https://www.hbcafc.org.nz/football-fundamentals
https://www.hbcafc.org.nz/football-fundamentals


Tae Kwondo 

Active Taekwondo' in Orewa North 

School Hall Tuesday and Thursday 

evenings in Term 2 at 6pm from age 

6+.  Come and check us out or contact 

Master Avin for further information - 

activetaekwondonz@gmail.com 

We have a few slots available for school time music lessons! If 
your child is in year 3-6 and would like to learn clarinet, trumpet, 
flute, guitar, snare drum or saxophone, contact Joanne Slagel for 
more information. Her contact details are 027 3408 398 
or joanne.slagel@musiqhub.co.nz.   

Primary Years Parenting Toolbox course – Orewa 

Dates:                                                                             
Wednesdays: 14th, 21st, 18th August and 4th, 11th, 18th 
September.                                                                        
Time: 7pm                                                                            
Venue: St Andrews Presbyterian Church, 107 Centreway 
Road, Orewa 

What you will learn 
In six sessions, typically run over six weeks, the Primary 
years Toolbox will support you to develop a strong and loving 
bond with your child, and build your confidence as a parent/
caregiver. This Toolbox covers a range of topics, including the 
importance of love and connection, different parenting styles, 
understanding your child and their big feelings, discipline, 
boundaries, play and lots more. 
This is a new and more specific version of our Middle Years 
Toolbox.  This course is aimed specifically at parents of chil-
dren 5 – 9 years. 
  
Topics covered 
Session 1             Love is the foundation 
Session 2             Parents 
Session 3             Stronger, deeper, closer 
Session 4             Heart-led parenting 
Session 5             Discipline without shouting, force or fluster 
Session 6             Putting it all together 
  
Cost and payment 
The cost is $75 per person or $110 per couple. However, our 
desire is that cost would never be a barrier, and we’d still love 
you to join us if you’re unable to contribute in this way. There 
are many other valuable ways to contribute – like bringing a 
cake to share, or helping pack up. Get in touch, and we’ll get 
you booked in. 
  
Details 
For more information, please phone Facilitator Marilee on 
0212831427 or email marilee.aldrich@gmail.com 

Or contact Gaynor Larsen 027 274 2435 or the Church 
Office on 09 426 4502 

mailto:activetaekwondonz@gmail.com
mailto:joanne.slagel@musiqhub.co.nz
mailto:marilee.aldrich@gmail.com



